
Housing Advisory Committee 

 

Friday, November 3, 2023  

 

The meeting was held from 8:30 a.m. to 9:30 a.m. 

Nowak Room 

 

 

Draft Meeting Minutes 

 

In attendance: Lindsay Sonnett, Chair; Nancy Belanger, Select Board Representative and Russ 

Dean, Town Manager, Pete Cameron, Planning Board Representative, new member Em Heath. 

Also in attendance: Nick Taylor, Director of Seacoast Workforce Housing; Dave Sharples, 

Exeter Town Planner; Darren Winham, Exeter Economic Development Director; Doug Eastman, 

Exeter Building Inspector,  

Absent: Tim Roche, Director of Rockingham Planning Commission. Victoria Healy, 

Rockingham Planning Commission Regional Planner.  

 

a. The committee welcomed Em Heath to the Housing Advisory Committee. 

b. The committee continued its discussion on 79E. 

c. Nick Taylor gave a summary of the Greater Seacoast Housing Summit on November 2, 

2023, which focused on Accessory Dwelling Units (ADUs).  The discussion spurred the 

committee to pursue a review of the town’s ADU and conversion ordinances. The 

committee agreed to pursue this discussion at our next meeting, December 8, 2023. 

 

Our next meeting is scheduled for December 8, 2023. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lindsay Sonnett, Chair 
 

 


